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(Editor’s Note: If you haven’t heard, this summer’s Ozaukee County Fair has been scaled
back and we will not be holding our Club’s annual fund raiser this summer with a food and
beverage tent at the Fair!)

MY RAMBLINGS

Welcome to summer! Iknow it has been roughly three (3) months since our last
news letter and four (4) months since our last Club meeting, and yes, it was cold
the last time we gathered at Circle B! Now it is in the 90's and summer is just
ramping up and yes, snow is not in the forecast (at least not in ours!).

With summer being here, we should be planning for our annual Club fund
raiser, a beverage and food tent at this summer’s Ozaukee County Fair. Our
Board has met numerous times (once even in secret!) to discuss our options and
opinions, given we would have the Fair and we discussed many different
possibilities. Yet when all the dust settled, the Fair Board narrowed down our
Ozaukee County Fair to only “judging of 4-H and Open Class exhibits and
holding the traditional livestock and small animal auctions”. (Excerpt taken
from press release from the Board of Directors, Ozaukee County Agricultural
Society).

Before this decision to limit the Fair was made public, our Board had decided
not to have our beverage and food tent this summer and just set up vehicles from
our major Club sponsors (5 Corners Dodge Chrysler Jeep Ram and 5 Corners
Izuzu Truck and Auto) plus signage (Kirchhyan Country Club and our Club)
plus snowmobiles and UTVs (Cedar Creek Motor Sports) in the spot where our
tent would normally be found. This was due to the many health concerns that
change daily in our world today, attempting to staff our tent with enough
volunteers to make this work, and will our volunteer efforts be enough to make it
profitable. We took a long hard look at our finances and determined if we were
to skip our annual fund raiser this summer, we would still be in good shape
financially. This even includes purchasing two (2) new tracks for our Tucker (it
was recommended to pursue the tracks which have a long lead time as Track
doesn’t stock them plus we get a good summer discount buying them now while
holding off on the extra components as they are readily available).

We have had suggestions of holding other events late this summer or fall to
use as a Club fund raiser. Nothing is in stone, yet we will continue to discuss
these possibilities and will make them known as we move closer to fall.

So until late August when I will be writing our next newsletter, enjoy your
summer off from working at the fair and do your best to get out and enjoy
summer as well as staying positive and healthy!

ELECTIONS

Were to be held this past April, yet due to health concerns and the “lockdown”,
our Board decided to extend all Board members terms one year as well as our
officer terms. We felt this would be the easiest way for all and come spring
2021, we will start this process all over again.
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THANK YOUs

I know this is a little late, yet we need to send out
thanks to all those involved with trail work this past
fall, winter and spring! It took a little time, yet we got
our trails in, kept them groomed and removed them this
past spring. From all of this, we were able to turn in
billing to help keep us in the black financially for our
next season!

Plus, our inventory process for our marking our trails
is being fined tuned so come fall, we will have an easier
time knowing how many signs are needed and where
they are to be installed! We will go over this at our fall
Club meetings so all are on the same page.

Thanks again to all for your continued help with our
trails and keeping our trail system intact!

FALL

As of right now, we are planning on starting up our
meetings in September as usual. Membership renewal
forms will go out in late August and we would prefer to
have them back no later than our October Club meeting.
This helps keep our mailing list current as well as our
membership list with the AWSC current as well. Please
help us out and renew early.

FOR SALE

If you have anything snowmobile related that you need
to sell, please send it to me or call/text me and I’ll post
it here in our newsletter for our snowmobile
community.

UPCOMING DATES FOR NEXT SEASON:

(subject to change)

September 2020

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

October 2020

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

November 2020

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

December 2020

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

January 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

February 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

March 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

April 2021

Club & Board Meetings
Ozaukee Cty Assoc.
Washington Cty. Assoc.

Thursday, Sept. 10"
Monday, Sept. 14™
Wednesday, Sept. 30"

Thursday, October 8"
Monday, October 12
Wednesday, Oct. 28"

Thursday, Nov. 12"
Monday, Nov. 9"
Wednesday, Nov. 18"

Thursday, Dec. 10®
Monday, Dec. 14™
Wednesday, Dec 16™

Thursday, January 14"
Monday, January 11"
Wednesday, Jan. 27"

Thursday, February 11"
Monday, February 8"
Wednesday, Feb. 24"

Thursday, March 11"
Monday, March 8"
Wednesday, March 31*

Thursday, April 8"
Monday, April 12*
If Needed 4/31/21
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